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Senators, 

 

I urge you to oppose SB 210. In-person voting is cumbersome and discouraging. Bills 

like this raise the barriers to voting. Oregon's mail-in voting system is equitable and 

accessible to all Oregonians - especially important for those who live rurally, working 

class citizens, and seniors. 

 

SB 210 is the wrong direction for Oregon voters. 

 

Thann you. 


